Bill 46 - 2016 (ZRA - 159)

doug@hillmuth.com

Sent: Friday, July 22, 2016 12:08 PM

To: CouncilMail

Dear Council Members:

I am writing to you all to express my support for the Fuel Station Task Force bill 46 - 2016 and encourage you to approve it.

Environmental, health, safety and blighting issues are all very important and this bill goes a long way to address these concerns.

Sincerely, Doug Hillmuth

443.621.6467
doug@hillmuth.com
www.hillmuth.com
Hillmuth Certified Automotive
6810 Oak Hall Lane
Columbia MD 21045
Serve, Seek Out, Enjoy, Understand, Share and Teach